
DATA SHARING STATEMENT 

 Dataset is available from the corresponding author, Matthew Bechtold at 

bechtoldm@health.missouri.edu. Given that is a retrospective study, informed consent was not 

obtained for data sharing but data was anonymized and project approved by the IRB.  
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Columbia, MO  65212 

Email: bechtoldm@health.missouri.edu 

 

mailto:bechtoldm@health.missouri.edu
mailto:bechtoldm@health.missouri.edu

